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Engineering Curriculum Committee

Minutes of Meeting #28






May 6, 2009
Present: Cipra, Gray, Andrisani, Imbrie, Fricker, Morgan, Irudayaraj, Duffy, Blendell, Harris.  Recorder: Higgins

1. The meeting was called to order by Cipra at 3:40 pm in ARMS 3001.  

2. A motion was made by Gray and seconded by Morgan to approve the agenda for meeting #27. The motion was approved with no dissenting votes.

3. A motion was made by Irudayaraj and seconded by Gray to approve the minutes #27 of 4/29/09.  The minutes were approved as editorially amended with no dissenting votes and one abstention.  

4. A motion was made by Fricker and seconded by Gray for final approval of EFD’s 34-09 and 33-09. Fricker moved to table EFD 34-09.  The motion was seconded by Imbrie. Further clarification is needed on whether DEEE is permitted to offer a 500 level course.  Following discussion, the motion to table EFD 34-09 was approved with no dissenting votes.  The motion for final approval of EFD 33-09 was approved with no dissenting votes.  
5. Old Business 

a.  EFD 7-06 – Discussion was held regarding the flags on EFD 7-06.  Dean Jamieson gave her approval for the ECC to hold an active vote of all faculty.   This would satisfy the flags.  Discussion on how the vote should be handled, length of time, etc. was held.  Gray made a motion that EFD 7-06 be distributed to the faculty for a vote, faculty would have one week to vote and ECC members were strongly encouraged by the Chair to get their faculty on board and let them know their vote is needed.  The motion was seconded by Fricker.  The motion passed with no dissenting votes.  Cipra and Harris will draft the email message to direct faculty to the voting site.  Harris will monitor the results.  Names will not be visible with the votes.  
b. EFD 7-09 has two flags.  Imbrie and Gray presented copies of revised documents addressing some of the changes requested by the flagger.  Other issues are still to be identified.  The document will continue to be updated and presented for further discussion. 
c. EFD 32-09 has received 7 - 8 flags.  It is difficult to address concerns due to the flaggers remaining anonymous.  Some issues are being reviewed but no final decisions can be made this semester.  Imbrie suggested it would be good if the flaggers would be willing to meet informally and discuss their concerns so some progress could be made over the summer.  

d.  EFD 29-09 All flags have been removed.  Document in faculty review until 5/14/09.  
6. Meeting adjourned 5:20 pm.[image: image1.png]
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